

Denton C.P. School Newsletter

www.denton.e-sussex.sch.uk





Better Never Stops

13th October 2017

Dear Parents and Carers,

Welcome to the end of another exciting week – just one more to go before the half term break!

Dates for next week:

Monday 16th: Year Six leave for PGL (11.00am; come to school at normal time);

Parents' Evening (Year Four only; 3.30-5.30pm)

Tuesday 17th: Year Six at PGL; Parents' Evening (4.00-6.00pm)

Wednesday 18th: Year Six return from PGL (2.00pm; can go straight home)

Thursday 19th: Starfish Class assembly (9.10am); Reception to Year 4 flu immunisation

Friday 20th: End of Term One

And beyond...

Monday 30th October: Term Two begins for all pupils

Please contact the school office should you require any further information.

Clubs

You should also receive today a timetable of clubs we currently offer at Denton. Our clubs do change over the course of the year and I will keep you well informed of any changes.

I hope you all enjoy a lovely weekend.

Yours sincerely,

Mr Guy Walsh Headteacher

Terms 1&2

	Before School (8.00am start)	Lunchtime	After School
Monday			
Tuesday	Book Club	Football Club	Choir
	Years 2-6	Years 3-6	Years 4-6
	Miss Blotz	Mr Walsh	3.20-4.15pm
			Miss Wheelhouse
Wednesday			Dodgeball (£3.00)
			Years 2-6
			3.20-4.20pm
			Coach
Thursday	Table Tennis	Girls' Football	Multi-skills (£3.00)
	Years 2-6	Years 3-6	Years 1-6
	Tim Cole &	Mr Walsh	3.20-4.30pm
	Rosemary	7	Lee Poulton
	Cutbush		Netball Club
			Years 3-6
			3.20-4.20pm
			Mrs Savage & Miss Morgan
			Mums' Netball
			4.40-5.45pm
			Mrs Savage & Miss Morgan
			Sama Karate & Kickboxing (\pounds)
			5.00-6.00pm (4yrs+)
			6.00-7.00pm (6yrs+)
			Sama Group
Friday			Football Club (£3.00)
			Year 1-6
			3.20-4.45pm
			Chris Cotterill